
SPILLSPILL THE THE
MANA-TEEMANA-TEE
WITH DNRWITH DNR

Join SCDNR Wildlife Biologist, Kelly Lambert, for a
presentation and discussion regarding manatees and their
presence in South Carolina waters. From their biology and
behavior to sightings and response, come learn about these
unique marine mammals that pay a visit to the Lowcountry

every year.

October 2  at 11 amnd

Environmental Learning Center

Register online:
https://reserve.southcarolinaparks.com/register/spill-the-mana-tee-with-dnr-
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